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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday 8th  May, 2007
Question No. 13

Question: Councillor S. Laing
"To ask the Manager to carry out the following items in Brookvale Downs which are outstanding for sometime.   

1. Tree pruning on the trees backing onto the Dodder.

2. The tree between 35 and 33 needs attention as it is uprooting the roots. 

3. The provision of a path from estate to the Dodder which was promised some years ago?"
Reply:
Some pruning of trees backing onto the River Dodder at Brookvale Downs was undertaken in recent months but was not completed due to strong objection from some residents.  Prior to any further pruning being undertaken, agreement should be reached between the residents with regard to the extent of pruning required. 

The matter of the tree between no. 33 and 35 Brookvale Downs will be examined and if work is considered necessary it will be listed for inclusion under the 2007/08 Arboricultural Programme.

A sum of €2,000 has been allocated under the 2007 Parks Works Programme to undertake construction of a pedestrian pathway along the existing desire line linking Brookvale with Dodder Park Road.  It is proposed to carry out this work during the summer months.
